From: Paul Clark <pclark@fortbraggrealty.co>

Sent: Monday, June 07, 2021 1:06 PM **To:** CDD User <CDD@fortbragg.com>

Cc: Miller, Tabatha < TMiller@fortbragg.com>

Subject: Public Works

For the public works committee

Hi there when Will Lee was mayor, he promised there would be a meeting regarding the huge shiny tank the city built at the Cedar Street city water treatment

Please advise when that can happen, I and numerous neighbors would like to address the city. This has as the city knows been a huge detriment to the neighborhood and has issues that perhaps can be reduced or resolved.

Thank you

I reside at 31260 Cedar my view out my front door.



Paul Clark
DRE 00640014
809 North Main Street
Fort Bragg, CA 95437
707-964-0811